Dear Othello players, all participants, and federation members,

World Othello Championship 2016 has finished successfully.

It was a real pleasure for us that you came to Japan.

It was an extremely busy week for us, but also very exciting.

We hope everyone fully enjoyed the tournament and made a lot of memories.

We will do our best in the future to increase Othello players in Japan, and keep you informed on the activities.

We are looking forward to seeing you again in Belgium next year.

Sincerely,

長谷川秀子

Hideko Hasegawa Japan Othello Association Representative

工療粘由

Hiroyoshi Kudo

Japan Othello Association Executive Director